
Correspondence from Petitioner to Committee, 2 January 

2013  
 

In light of this new information, and Monmouth town council's recognition and support of 

a scrutiny inquiry into the Welsh NHS Trust which takes account of accountability and 

transparency.  

 

Darren Millar AM has also support this request and the chair has confirmed that 

the  form of a scrutiny inquiry would be considered one the Audit and Review is 

completed. Therefore, I believe it is incumbent that the date for such consideration is 

clarified at that meeting on January 15th,  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mat 

 


